
Re: Vouge Plastics

1 message

Stuart Marks <stuart@stuartmarks.co.uk>

27 May 2020 at 18:55

To: Paul Deighton <[REDACTED] PD [REDACTED]>

Hi Paul

Hope you are keeping well. Wondering if you can be of any help with this. As mentioned in earlier emails the company are desperately trying to hold onto staff and avoid furlough but have been waiting for confirmation on whether the company has been selected. The CEO at Vogue has been speaking to [REDACTED] NR [REDACTED] who has been helpful but is unable to prioritise the case and says he is waiting for a closing team member to pick this up. Vogue believe they have a competitively priced UK manufactured product and have been approved to supply. Is there anything you can do, CEO really needs to make some business decisions.

Best regards

Stuart

On 17 May 2020, at 14:49, Paul Deighton <[REDACTED] PD [REDACTED]> wrote:

will do

Sent from my iPad

On 17 May 2020, at 14:46, Stuart Marks <stuart@stuartmarks.co.uk> wrote:

They haven't heard anything and furlough situation is urgent. Any chance someone can make contact tomorrow. Thanks.

From: Paul Deighton <[REDACTED] PD [REDACTED]>
Sent: 13 May 2020 16:30
To: Stuart Marks <stuart@stuartmarks.co.uk>
Cc: Feldman, Andrew <Andrew.Feldman@dhsc.gov.uk>
Subject: Re: Vouge Plastics

Thanks- I'm on it

Sent from my iPhone

On 13 May 2020, at 16:25, Stuart Marks
<stuart@stuartmarks.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Paul